
Newtown Linford Primary School 
Fortnightly Bulletin 19th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
It’s been a busy and exciting start to the term! Over the past two weeks, our clubs have 
launched with great enthusiasm—choir is in full voice and cross-country runners are 
already enjoying the park. 
Sport has kicked off with the Pokémon Cup for our Year 5/6 football team, and our sports 
leaders have received their training. We’ve also been busy organising our school roles, 
with pupils voting for their House Captains and School Councillors—well done to 
everyone who put themselves forward! 
Thank you for your continued support. We’re looking forward to a brilliant term ahead! 
Best wishes, Mr Chapple 

School Values 

Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 
This terms 
focus is – 

Excellence 

School Journalists 
Meet our new school journalists: Florence, Erin and Melody. They will be writing in our bulletins 
and newsletters to give you a unique insight into life at Newtown Linford Primary School. They 

will cover events in school and the exciting learning that has been happening. Watch this space! 

 

Initial Teacher Training Students 
We welcome Miss Lovett and Miss Paterak to Newtown Linford who join us from Leicester University for the Autumn 
Term. Miss Langford will be supporting them in Tyburn but they will be working with children across the school. It is 

always a privilege to support  new teachers to the profession. Please join us in making them feel welcome. 

Dates for your Diary 

PTA Stall @Newtown Linford Cricket Club  Saturday 20th September, 12pm-6pm (part of the Village Beer Festival) 

Stonehurst Farm trips    Wednesdays 24th September (Linford) and 1st October (Bradgate)  

Reading Information Talk     Wednesday 1st October 6pm (in school, year R and year 1 parents) 

Parents evenings     Monday 6th and Wednesday 8th October (information to follow) 

Old John Coffee and Cake    Thursday 9th October 11am   

Harvest Festival @ All Saints   Thursday 9th October 2pm (2 adults per family due to limited space) 

Half Term      w/c Monday 20th October  

Bhangra dancing sessions in school  Tuesday 28th October  

PTA Disco @ Village Hall    Saturday 1st November     

Sport at Newtown Linford 

The sports calendar has well and truly kicked off. We have been blown away with the popularity of cross country club 

and it’s no surprise when the children get to run through Bradgate Park.  

Our first competitive football of the season saw our Year 

5/6 boys enter the Pokemon Cup. Although we didn’t get 

the results we wanted, we were incredibly proud of how 

the boys represented the school showing bags of 

determination and teamwork.   

We are also excited to be involved in the Hinckley and 

Bosworth Sports Partnership this year.  

On Friday, our Sports Leaders received their training. We can’t wait for them to 

support our youngest in getting active and promoting sport in school. 

Halloween Disco 

The PTA are organizing their ever popular Halloween disco which will be held at the Village Hall on Saturday 1st 

November from 3.30pm-5.30pm. Further details, including how to buy tickets, to follow!  


